The meeting normally held on the third Wednesday of the month, which would be September 15, 2021, has been cancelled. We have been waiting for the CA Dept. of Fish & Wildlife to address our issues regarding the LSAA we have applied for to do the necessary levee restoration work in Poso Creek near the Kern National Wildlife Refuge. Without this permit we cannot start the project and will have to wait until next year due to environmental concerns. This whole disaster started in January of 2017 when flooding occurred because of heavy rains and a big snowpack.